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Scoggin, Andrew

From: Gross-Shader, Claudia
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:14 PM
To: Osuntoki, IB; Scoggin, Andrew; Alderson, Melissa; Gross-Shader, Claudia
Cc: Jones, DavidG
Subject: FW: Technology and Crime Prevention Assessment

 
 

From: Smith, Sarah <Sarah.Smith@seattle.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:11 PM 
To: Gross-Shader, Claudia <Claudia.Gross-Shader@seattle.gov> 
Subject: FW: Technology and Crime Prevention Assessment 
 
FYI 
 
Sarah Smith 
Deputy Director of Policy (She/Her/Hers)ௗ  
OƯice of Mayor Bruce Harrellௗ| City of Seattle  
M: 206-255-8292 I  sarah.smith@seattle.gov 
Working together to build One Seattle.  
 
Emails sent to and from the City of Seattle are governed by the Washington Public Records Act and may be subject to 
disclosure to a third-party requester. To learn more please see࣯Chapter 42.56 RCW࣯and the City’s࣯Privacy Statement.  
 

From: Burgess, Tim <Tim.Burgess@seattle.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:08 PM 
To: Nelson, Sara <Sara.Nelson@seattle.gov> 
Cc: Jones, DavidG <DavidG.Jones@seattle.gov>; Smith, Sarah <Sarah.Smith@seattle.gov>; Washington, Tiffany 
<Tiffany.Washington@seattle.gov>; Kim, Tanya <Tanya.Kim@seattle.gov>; Judge, Lisa <Lisa.Judge@seattle.gov>; 
Myerberg, Andrew <Andrew.Myerberg@seattle.gov> 
Subject: Technology and Crime Prevention Assessment 
 
Council President Nelson,  
 
On January 6, 2024, you and the mayor sent City Auditor David Jones a letter requesting that his office update their 
2012 assessment of City-funded crime prevention projects and prepare to review the Technology Assisted Crime 
Prevention Pilot Project. Through this email, I want to update you on the status of these two projects.  
 
We have asked the City Auditor to pause updating the crime prevention assessment because HSD is preparing to 
issue a new round of RFPs that will result in new funding opportunities. Assessing these programs in the context of 
the RFP responses seems more prudent. 
 
The technology pilot project will shift to the Office of the Inspector General for Public Safety. IG Judge has agreed 
to facilitate an implementation and outcome evaluation of these technologies by retaining academic subject 
matter experts who have completed similar reviews for other cities. This project remains on course.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks. 
 
 

 

Tim Burgess (he/him/his) 
Deputy Mayor 
OƯice of Mayor Bruce A. Harrell, City of Seattle 
206-684-3307 OƯice 
206-798-5007 City Mobile 
Working together to build One Seattle 
  

Facebookௗ|ௗTwitterௗ|ௗSubscribe to Mayor Harrell's E-Newsletter  
 
My Executive Assistant is Catherine Gerlach at catherine.gerlach@seattle.gov.  
 
The Washington Public Records Act governs emails sent to and from the City of Seattle, and all emails may be subject to 
disclosure to a third-party requester. Please see࣯Chapter 42.56 RCW࣯and the City’s࣯Privacy Statement to learn more.  
 


